
Cyndy Bohannon 
 

This is one of the craziest things I've seen coming out of Santa Fe, and I've seen some crazy. This
proposed regulation assumes employees are slaves who can't think for themselves, and that
employers are tyrants. As an employee, I am insulted --- I am perfectly capable of managing my
own hydration and heat exposure, and if I'm asked to do otherwise I am a free citizen who can quit.
I don't know of a single employer who wants his or her employees keeling over from heat stroke ---
employers already have plans to adjust for heat and do not need "Big Brother" looking over their
shoulders in a way that is not productive or in any way helpful. 

The record keeping alone for this regulation is going to drastically increase administrative costs for
the things we need --- like food --- and those costs will get passed on to me. I am calling on you to
apply common sense and not implement this regulation. Thank you for your consideration.


